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To: International Commissioners and principal 
NSO contacts in the European Scout Region, 
WOSM 
 
Circular 6 / March 13 

Deadline for submission – 1 April 2013 
 

Participation in the 21st Regional Scout Conference 
 
Dear friends 
 
At its recent meeting, the European Scout Committee reviewed all aspects of the preparations for 
the Regional Scout Conference to be held in Berlin. One aspect of the event was that we recognised 
that support may be required to enable some organisations to participate.  
 
With that in mind, and recognising that bookings are already being made, including for the 
logistical arrangements necessary so our hosts are keen to have registrations as early as possible, 
the Regional Scout Committee confirmed that it would make financial support available.  
 
The Committee also requested all NSOs who may wish to offer support to needy NSOs to make 
contact with the Regional Director in confidence to discuss what additional support might be 
available. Such contribution made an either anonymously or in a list of supporters.   
 
A request for support should be submitted directly to the Regional Director dmckee@scout.org on 
or before 1 April 2013. These requests should detail: 

• The name of the Organisation seeking support 
• The number of participants anticipated from your organisation 
• How many of those participants are 26 or under 
• The amount of funding already identified 
• The amount you would like to request from the Region 

 
The communication should include a copy of the most recent audited or verified accounts of your 
organisation.  
 
It should be noted that in no case will 100% funding be made available.  
 
It may not be possible to respond positively to all requests for assistance.  
 
If you have any queries relating to this offer or request for funding, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  
 
Kind regards.  
Yours sincerely  
 

 
David McKee 
Regional Director 


